
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 1, 2023 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Early Childhood Center Roofing Rebid 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation of the Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, to award the 
contract for roofing at the Early Childhood Center to A Wynn Roofing, LLC, Milan, 
Michigan for a total approved project amount of $1,667,819 and authorize the 
Superintendent or her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This project is part of the overall building of the new Early Childhood Center. The 
recommended contractor will provide the roof for the Early Childhood Center. The total 
amount includes costs for hard construction, contingency, and fees. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Capital Projects 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachments 
 
PF/ko 


